
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
3 April 2018 

 
Parent Information Session - 2020 Opportunity Class Application 

 
Date: Thursday 2 May 2019 

Time: 3:30pm – 4pm 
Venue: Room 12 (3B) 

 

This information session will provide parents/carers with additional information regarding the 
Opportunity Class placement process and application. Opportunity Classes cater for gifted 
and talented Year 5 and 6 students, providing intellectual stimulation and an educationally 
enriched environment. Parents apply for Opportunity Class placement when their child is in 
Year 4, and it is a two-year placement program. Students cannot apply to enter for Year 6 
only. Offers for Opportunity Class placement will be made based on a combination of the 
Opportunity Class Placement Test results and school assessment. 
 
The application website opens on 30 April 2019 via the following link. Detailed instructions 
on how to apply online will also be available from this date at: 
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 
    

You will need to have an email address (not the student’s email address), access to the 
internet and a printer.  
 
The application site closes on 17 May 2019 at 5pm and no late applications will be accepted 
by the High Performing Students Unit. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo       Nayeree Basmajian 
Principal             Rel. Assistant Principal 
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